
LITTLE BARDFIETD PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

Meeting held on Thursday 25th August 20tG at 8.00pm in Gardine/s Barn

Members Present
Cllr William Gardiner (Chairman), CllrTerry Cutmore (Vice Chairman), Cllr Colin Simpson, Cllr
Clare Beeston, Cllr Andrew Davies, Mrs C. Feltham-Williams {Clerk)

1. Apologies
None

2. Public Forum
No members of the public present

3. Planning
t UTf ltGl1959/FUL - The Council have no objections to this planning application.
o UTf 11612350/FUt - The Council have no objections to this planning application.

4. AOB

Clerk to scan and email copies of the LightSource community deed to all council members.

The suggestions for the LightSource money were
o toilet facilities at the church,
o Satellite Broadband - Cllr C Beeston to look into costings.
r New noticeboards - Cllr W Gardiner to contact a local carpenter

Santander given Clerk address to forward correspondence to as well as information on
documents needed for signatories. Corporate account is to be closed and all funds
transferred to current account.
Clerk to contact Jo Darby for further advice.

Ditches in Hawkspur Green are dammed - awaiting an inspection from highways.

Quiet Lanes still needs to be followed up.

Expenses paid to Cllr Terry Cutmore.

Meeting closed 8.35pm

L



LITTLE BARDFIETD PARISH COUNCIT MEETING

Meeting held on Thursday 25th August 2015 at 8.00pm in Gardine/s Barn

Members Present
Cllr William Gardiner (Chairman), CllrTerry Cutmore (Vice Chairman), Cllr Colin Simpson, Cllr
Clare Beeston, Cllr Andrew Davies, Mrs C. Feltham-Williams {Clerk)

1. Apologies
None

2. Public Forum
No members of the public present

3. Planning
t UTf ltGl1959/FUL-The Council have no objections to this planning application.
c UTf 11612350/FUt - The Council have no objections to this planning application.

4. AOB

Clerk to scan and email copies of the LightSource community deed to all council members.

The suggestions for the LightSource money were
o toilet facilities at the church,
o Satellite Broadband - Cllr C Beeston to look into costings.
r New noticeboards - Cllr W Gardiner to contact a local carpenter.

Santander given Clerk address to forward correspondence to as well as information on
documents needed for signatories. Corporate account is to be closed and all funds
transferred to current account.
CIerk to contact Jo Darby for further advice.

Ditches in Hawkspur Green are dammed - awaiting an inspection from highways.

Quiet Lanes still needs to be followed up.

Expenses paid to Cllr Terry Cutmore.

Meeting closed 8.35pm

L

L


